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It seems that almost every month I have sad news to report.  On September 11, Mike 
Schoppert passed away.  Mike and his wife, Rose are long-time Club members.  Please 

keep Mike’s family in your thoughts and prayers during this difficult time. 

Our cruising season is winding down.  October 31 will be the last night for cruising down at 
the lot until next year.  We have our annual Halloween cruise-in on October 24 (rain date 
10/31) at Marley Station.  There will be prizes for the top three best decorated cars and 
trucks.  For the children, there will be three outstanding costume awards as well as 20 

awards to best costumes.  So bring your family and friends out for a fun evening with LITF. 

Our Gobble Gobble fundraiser to purchase turkeys went great!  Thanks to everyone who 
came out to support this cause.  Your generosity will make Thanksgiving special to many 
local families.  We even had a few line dancers in our group entertaining us for a few 
songs.  From what I hear, there will be more of those in the future.  Don’t be bashful, next 

time around, come  join in the fun.  

The Club pirate-themed picnic was held the following day and a wonderful time was had by 
all. Special thanks to Ginny Stephan & Doris Bouchat for coordinating this event.  A lot of 
time went into planning this event and once again, they did it to perfection.  Our chefs, 
Steve Seay and Joe Bouchat did an amazing job on the grill, thanks so much guys.  There 
were so many tasty dishes – we have good cooks in our Club.  If you missed it, you missed 
a good time.  Also, thanks to all of the volunteers who helped set up and tear down, it was 

much appreciated. 

It is with mixed emotions that Janet and I are stepping down as your membership chair and 
president of the Club.  We will be relocating to St. Mary’s County and are anxious to start 
building our retirement home. Don’t think you are getting rid of us, we will still be around 
from time to time and look forward to continue as members of Lost in the 50’s, our second 
family.  In accordance with our Bylaws, I will serve as a Board member for one year to help 

in the transition process. 

October will be the month for nominations for Club officer candidates and board members.  
We know of a few other open positions which will be discussed at the monthly membership 
meeting.  Also at this meeting, we will be looking for a volunteer to serve as the             
nominations chair.  This person cannot be one of the candidates nor current officer or 
board member.   As our Bylaws indicate, nominations will take place in October, placed in 

the November newsletter and will be voted on in the December meeting. 

Important!!!  Our Christmas Party for LITF members will be held Saturday, December 12 
from 6 to 10 pm at Timbuktu.  Tickets are $35.00 per person.  Please let Ginny Stephan 
know if you will be attending so she can provide them with 

a headcount. 

P.S. God Bless and Support Our Troops and thank a  

Veteran. “Freedom isn’t Free”.  

                                       Tony Blair, Club President 

https://www.facebook.com/lostn50s 

In memoriam:  

Dennis Smith 

 

 
 

 April 13, 1951– January 24, 2015 



NEW CLUB MEMBERS &NEW CLUB MEMBERS &NEW CLUB MEMBERS &   

NEW AUXIL IARY MEMBERSNEW AUXIL IARY MEMBERSNEW AUXIL IARY MEMBERS   

NEXT CLUB MEETINGNEXT CLUB MEETINGNEXT CLUB MEETING   

Tuesday November 3, 2015 at 7:30 PM 

Harundale Presbyterian Church │1020 Eastway 

Glen Burnie, MD 

ANNIVERSARIESANNIVERSARIESANNIVERSARIES   

BIRTHDAYSBIRTHDAYSBIRTHDAYS   

 

 

SHIRTS/JACKETS – Check with Gary Hopkins     
443.254.1668 

CLUB STORECLUB STORECLUB STORE   
FOR SALEFOR SALEFOR SALE   

 

Redhead Brand Neoprene Stocking Foot Chest 
Waders.  Women's Medium Short - Like new $50.  Contact 
Steven Seay 410-437-2616 or lrichards@cablespeed.com   

'69 Ford Thunderbird with suicide doors. 429 engine, runs good. 
Needs gas line & brake lines. $4,500.00 or best offer. Call Frank 
Fields 410-799-3478.  

One owner 1968 Ford Galaxie 500 convertible, Meadowlark 
yellow, 390 engine automatic, gold vinyl bench seats, P.S./ P.B., 
seat belts, head rests. Maintenance manual & lots of spare parts. 
This is 1 of 11,832 made. 8,000 miles on rebuilt engine (148, 000 
miles total).  $19,999 call Willy 410-647-8182. 

Edelbrock bottom feed fuel pump, Edelbrock polished water 
pump, Edelbrock intake manifold, pair of Sanderson headers, 
FAST 750cfm duel feed carb. Make an offer.  Call George at 410-
647-2610 or blue1953pu@gmail.com 
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GET WELLGET WELLGET WELL   

Henry Brukiewa 

Bob Eveson 

Dede Kautz 

Shirley Mayola 

 

Claire Read - 10/1 

Joan Graham - 10/2 

Sue Love - 10/2 

Robert Grafton - 10/2 

Corky Bryan - 10/3 

Ginny Dimola - 10/6 

Betty Hilditch - 10/8 

Ronald Rhinehardt - 10/11 

Roger Gibson - 10/12 

Colleen Gresham - 10/13 

Cliff Long - 10/17 

Barbara Davis - 10/19 

Michael Wetzel - 10/19 

Marty Thompson - 10/20 

Harry Cabe - 10/21 

Sue Morris - 10/23 

Bill Bodenstein - 10/25 

Gary Hopkins - 10/25 

Rose Stepanek - 10/28 

Linda Turpin - 10/30 

 

Tim & Susan Wayne - 10/5 

Walt & Lois Miller - 10/9 

Fred & Hildi Deady - 10/11 

Ed & Karen Pope - 10/11 

Rose Schoppert- 
Loss of Husband 

MEMBERSHIP   We welcome new members to join the club. Owners of cars 1989 and older can have 

the family benefits of the club for just $20 a year! To join, please contact Janet Blair, Membership Chairperson for an 

application.  Encourage your friends to come out to a meeting or Cruisin’ Night and see what we are all about! 

For more information, contact Janet Blair at 410.760.8238 or lostn50s@verizon.net.  

SYMPATHYSYMPATHYSYMPATHY   

 

David & Linda Tillery - 10/22 

Edward & Mary Allen - 10/24 

Bob & Karen Moore - 10/26 

William & Joanne Wilson - October 

1976 Dotson 280Z, Corvette Orange with Black Interior, 
Set of 4, 76 280Z custom wheels.  Car comes ready to 
reassemble.  Interior was removed to change to Black, 
All parts are inventoried and packed in boxes ready for 
reassembly.  Must see this car! Available for inspection  
7 days a week at my home.  John Pitz (443) 474-2694 

1950 Mercury, 4-door custom, $24,500.  Must see to 
appreciate.  Contact Jean Tinsley (443) 994-2270 or 
jtja@hotmail.com 

 

Belated Birthday 

Judi Honafus - 9/3, Mike Jones - 9/3, Richard Honafus - 9/20 Pending approval at October Board Meeting 

mailto:lrichards@cablespeed.com
mailto:blue1953pu@gmail.com
mailto:jtja@hotmail.com


 

March 14  BLESSING OF THE CARS– 11:30 AM (weather permitting) 

   Mt. Carmel United Methodist Church 

   4760 Mountain Road, Pasadena, MD  
 

March 21  OPENING CRUISE NIGHT 

    

March 28  EASTER DOWN ON THE LOT– 4:00 PM 

Rain date April 4 Bring the kids! The Easter Bunny will be there!  
 

April 12  DENNIS SMITH MEMORIAL CRUISE– 9:30 AM Leave Marley Station Mall 

   Skipper’s Pier, 6158 Drum Point Road, Deale, MD.  RSVP to Ginny Stephan  

   or Tony Blair so we have a reservation count 

    

May 9   LADIES NIGHT DOWN ON THE LOT—Featuring AACC Hands of Harmony  

Rain date May 16 Sign Language Choir– Ladies driving onto the Lot get in FREE!  

 

May 17  CRUISE TO SAVAGE MILL– 11:00 AM Leave Marley Station Mall 
 

June 13  FUNDRAISER- FACES OF VALOR– Featuring Old Mill High School Steel  

Rain date: June 20  Drum Band 

 

June 20  FLAG DAY 

Rain date June 27 
 

July 18  FUNDRAISER- CHRISTMAS IN JULY TOY RUN– For Salvation Army 

Rain date July 25 

 

September 12 FUNDRAISER- GOBBLE-GOBBLE DAY– To purchase turkeys for needy  

Rain date Sept. 19 families at Thanksgiving  

 

September 20 CLUB PICNIC (MEMBERS ONLY)- Downs Park 12:00 PM 

 

October 24  HALLOWEEN DOWN ON THE LOT– 4:00 PM 

Rain date Oct. 31 

 

October 31  LAST CRUISE NIGHT FOR THE SEASON 

 

November 21 TURKEY GIVEAWAY (Tentative) 

 

November 28 SALVATION ARMY CHRISTMAS SHOPPING 

 

December 12 CLUB CHRISTMAS PARTY (MEMBERS ONLY)- 6:00-10:00 PM  

 

    ***Unless otherwise noted, all events take place at Marley Station Mall 4:00-10:00 PM 

2015 CLUB CALENDAR OF EVENTS2015 CLUB CALENDAR OF EVENTS2015 CLUB CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
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RECIPE OF THE MONTHRECIPE OF THE MONTHRECIPE OF THE MONTH   
 

 

 

APPLE CRISP 

 

INGREDIENTS: 

 
 10 cups all-purpose apples (peeled, cored and sliced) 
 1 cup white sugar 
 1 tablespoon all-purpose flour 
 1 teaspoon ground cinnamon 
 1/2 cup water 
 1 cup quick-cooking oats 
 1 cup all-purpose flour 
 1 cup packed brown sugar 
 1/4 teaspoon baking powder 
 1/4 teaspoon baking soda 
 1/2 cup butter, melted  
  
 

DIRECTIONS: 

1. Preheat oven to 350 degrees.   

2. Place the sliced apples in a 9 x 13” pan 

3. Mix the white sugar, 1 tablespoon flour and ground cinnamon together and 

sprinkle over apples 

4. Pour water evenly over all 

5. Combine the oats, 1 cup flour, brown sugar, baking powder, baking soda and 

butter together 

6. Sprinkle evenly over the apple mixture 

7. Bake for 45 minutes    
 

Recipe submitted by Sandy Mearman 
 

 If you have a recipe you would like to submit for inclusion in the newsletter, 

please send it to Janet Blair lostn50s@verizon.net  
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 Help Support Those Who Support US 
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   Help Support Those Who Support US
YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE!YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE! ASK HOW!

Page 11MARCH 2012
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   Help Support Those Who Support US

YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE!YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE! ASK HOW!YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE!YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE!
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MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

Membership is open to those who own vehicles built in or before 1989. Dues are $20.00 to 

be paid by June 1st. Membership includes spouse/significant other. 

Please make check payable to:   Lost in the 50’s of MD 

Mail to:  Lost in the 50’s Custom Car Club of Maryland 

  P. O. Box 115, Glen Burnie, MD 21060 

Membership applications are only approved by Membership Chairperson, President, or Vice 

President of the Club. 

 

1. Would you be willing to show your car at special events, such as promo!ons, school reunions, grand 

openings, birthday par!es, etc.? ________ yes    ________no 

2. Would you be willing to show your car at parades? ________ yes  ________ no 

3. Would you be willing to par!cipate at fellow cruisers’ funeral to assist in their final cruise and support 

their loved one?  ________ yes  ________ no 

4. Would you be willing, if available, to help at our cruise nights or special events if called upon? 

       ________ yes  ________no 

5. Why do you want to join our Club?  (please print)  _____________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

YOUR NAME _________________________ SPOUSE/SIGNIFICANT OTHER_______________ 

ADDRESS________________________________CITY ________________STATE_____   ZIP_______ 

EMAIL ADDRESS______________________________________________________________________ 

TELEPHONE__________________________ ANNIVERSARY______________________________ 

BIRTHDAY (SELF)_____________________ SPOUSE/SIGNIFICANT OTHER_______________ 

YEAR & MAKE OF CAR_________________ MODEL______________________________________ 

BODY STYLE__________________________ COLOR______________________________________ 

CONDITION___________________________ STOCK/CUSTOM____________________________ 

Approved By:  ______________________      ______________________      ______________________ 

               President of Club                              Vice President of Club                    Membership Chairperson 

Date Approved:  ____________________ 



Please make check payable to: Lost in the 50’s of MD

Mail to: Lost in the 50’s Custom Car Club of Maryland

P. O. Box 115, Glen Burnie, MD 21060

NAME: DATE OF APPLICATION: ________________

SPOUSE/SIGNIFICANT OTHER: ANNIVERSARY:

ADDRESS:

CITY: STATE: ZIP:

PHONE: CELL:

EMAIL:

BIRTHDAY (self):  _____________ BIRTHDAY (spouse/significant other):  _____________

APPROVED BY: DATE APPROVED:

____________________ ____________________ ____________________

          President         Vice President Membership Chairperson

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

MEMBERSHIP DUES ARE $10. DUE ON/BEFORE JUNE 1ST OF EACH YEAR

Membership applications are only approved by the President, Membership Chairperson or Vice 

President of the Club .    

Auxiliary Members are entitled to same priveledges as Car Club Members, HOWEVER, Auxiliary Members 

CANNOT vote or run for Elected Office, but can serve or Chair a Committee. Car Lot rules still apply. 


